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HB 3064 requires health insurance plans in Oregon to cover the treatment of 

perimenopause, menopause, and post-menopause.  

Currently, both the Public Employees Benefit Board and the Oregon Educator’s 

Benefit Board include coverage for menopause support. However, the expansion 

of covered drugs is expected to increase costs for PEBB by $1.1 million and by 

$291,077 for OEBB. 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 3064 be amended by the  

–A3 amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

  

 


